
 

Memorandum 
 
 
 
March 29, 2024 
 
To:   Members of the General Service Conference 
 
From:  Patrick Claymore, 2025 International Convention Coordinator 

Tel: (212) 870-2025; Email: 2025ic@aa.org  
 
Subject: Authorization of Limited Use of the 2025 International Convention Logo 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Greetings from the General Service Office! 
 
A little over a year from now we will gather in Vancouver, BC, Canada to celebrate the 90th Birthday 
of Alcoholics Anonymous.  As you know, a web page containing information about the 2025 
International Convention is available on G.S.O.’s A.A. website.  You can now access this page 
directly from our homepage, www.aa.org, by clicking on the 2025 International Convention “Learn 
More” banner.  Areas and districts may wish to link their Web sites directly to the 2025 International 
Convention Web page. 
 

This notice represents a limited licensing authorization to all Area and District Web 
sites to use the Service Mark, 2025 International Convention logo, ONLY as an icon 
link on their websites to G.S.O.’s A.A. 2025 International Convention web page. We 
ask that this A.A.W.S. Service Mark not be used for any other purpose.  

 
The 2025 International Convention logo is an A.A.W.S. Service Mark and may only be used with 
permission from A.A.W.S. 
 
For future reference, in September 2024, links to online Convention registration and housing will 
be added to our 2025 International Convention web page. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Convention! 
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